
Indian Institute of Information Technology Design and Manufacturing, Kurnool,
Andhra Pradesh-518008

(An Institute of National Importance fully funded by MHRD, Govt, of India)

Advt. No. IIITDM/Rectt/Faculty/Advt/2022-23/2 Dated: 12.12.2022

RECRUITMENT OF ADJUNCT FACULTY

Broad specializationDepartment Name

Computer Science & Engineering High performance Computing, Big Data
Analytics, Artificial Intelligence, Cloud
Computing, Software Engineering and Data
Science

Electronics and Communication
Engineering

Microelectronics, VLSI, Digital Signal
Processing, Circuit Theory

Sciences Mathematics, Statistics and Economics

Instructions to the Applicants:

1. Application forms may be downloaded from the Institute's website: www.iiitk.ac.in
and filled in hard copy. The last date of receipt of the completed application form is
31.12.2022.

2. A detailed Profile, inter alia, including the following information is required to be
submitted: A Teaching Plan, indicating industry oriented skill based courses from
the curriculum of IIITDM Kurnool (available at www.iiitk.ac.in) that the applicant
can teach and also an expanded statement of his objectives and long term
interests in coursework development.
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  Indian Institute of Information Technology Design and Manufacturing Kurnool an 
Institute of national importance, established by an act of Parliament under Ministry of
Human Resource Development, Government of India invites applications from reputed 
scientists, engineers, eminent academic and industry professionals from Indian nationals 
to serve as adjunct faculty, at various cadres, in the Departments of Computer Science 
and Engineering, Electronics and Communication Engineering and Sciences.

  Preference will be given for persons working in industry/research organizations in 
product design and technology development with essential qualifications and experience
of regular faculty with PhD. Recruitment of such faculty will be done using guidelines
issued by MHRD vide reference No. 21-81/2014-TS-lI, dated 16th February 2015.

  The departments are looking for professionals preferably to the following domains,
not limited to:






